
  Busy Badgers: Spring 2 - Term 4 2021 

 

At Naseby, we believe that the main homework for all school children is reading. Reading has been proven to be extremely important in developing 

children’s language acquisition and vocabulary, spelling ability, and overall learning confidence and enjoyment. Children should read for at least a few 

minutes every evening, and this should be recorded in the back of their reading journals. Reading journals will be checked at least once a week on a Friday.  

Along with reading I have created this optional homework chart. I understand that time spent with family, friends, and at outside clubs is extremely important. 

However, those who do manage to complete a piece of homework will be given a raffle ticket for the class raffle which will be drawn at the end of term. 

Prizes to be confirmed nearer the time.  

Maths: Fractions 
 

We will mainly be focussing 
on fractions this term. We actually use 
fractions a lot, probably without realising 
it!. How many examples can you come up 
with where we use fractions in everyday 
life?  
Year 4: Just four months until your times 
tables check! Remember to keep practising 
them! 

Menu 

 
Write a dinner menu only using 

ingredients available during rationing. 

Working with others 
 

• Write a message to a friend or 
family member using Morse code. 

• Design your own code and write a 
message to a friend.  

• Talk to relatives about members of 
your family who were alive during 
World War Two. Share any exciting 
stories with the class! 

What food can you grow to  
aid with the war effort? 
Thankfully we do not need to 
worry about food rations 
today, but it is still fun and  
very healthy to have a go at 
growing your own.  
Bring your photos in for 
everyone to see! 
You could also try baking some wartime recipes.  

 
Life in war times 

 

• Make do and mend – create a toy 
out of recycled materials.  

• Imagine you have been evacuated. 
Write a letter home to your 

parents/guardian.  

Out and about! 
 

• Write 10 facts about how life has 
changed since the 1940s. 

 

• Research and play outdoor games 
which would have been played by 
children in the 1940s.  

 

 

World War Two 


